
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From:  Dario Pirotta 
  Director, MATSEC  
 
To:  College Principals 
  Heads of School 
 
Subject: Training course on assessing Intermediate and Advanced Matriculation 

English Oral component 
 
Date:  13th January 2023 
 

 

MATSEC in collaboration with the Centre for English Language Proficiency will be organising 

a training course on assessing Intermediate and Advanced Matriculation English Oral 

component. 

The training course will be held on Tuesday 7th February 2023 between 3.30 pm and 7.30 pm. 

Places are limited and a certificate of attendance will be issued. Please note that this training 

is a pre-requisite for members interested in being examiners of the Intermediate and 

Advanced English oral component. 

Further details, including venue, will be sent in due course. 

You are kindly asked to bring the training to the attention of those members of staff who are 

interested in serving as examiners of the Intermediate and Advanced English Oral 

component. Those interested in attending are to register using the following link by the 1st 

February 2023: https://forms.gle/sSpstRwXsPZ5ShbP9.  
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